November 12, 2009

Mr. John N. Sampson
35316 North Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, Minnesota 55744

Mr. Sampson,

We have received your request to venify WSDZ AM1260’s transmission on Saturday
September 19, 2009. And delighted y«u were able to receive our signal.

Thank you for listening to Radio Disney AM1260. I've enclosed several stickers to add to
your collection.

Best wishes and happy holidays!
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